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28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Next week we will begin transition activities to prepare children to move into their next year 
group. Children will have the opportunity to spend time with their new teacher and visit their 
new classroom. 
  
We have reviewed the classes and made the decision that this year we will not be mixing any 
the reception or year 1 cohorts and children will move as one class. Our classes for next year 
will be as follows: 
 

 
 
At the beginning of the autumn term, there will be a parent meeting for each year group. 
Please add the date to your diary. 
 
Year 1: 2.15pm on Thursday 12th September 2024 
 
Year 2: 2.15pm on Tuesday 10th September 2024 
 
The meeting is an opportunity for parents to meet your child’s teacher and to hear information 
about the curriculum and expectations for the year group.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher 

Current Class From September 2024 Class Teacher 

Class 1 Class 3 Mrs Cook 

Class 2 Class 4 Mrs Easterbrook (Monday) 
Mrs Fairley (Tues-Friday) 

Class 3 Class 6 Miss Storey 

Class 4 Class 5 Mrs Bingham 
Mrs Billett (Thursday) 
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